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on Black Student and Black Faculty Recruitment 

The: Comrnittce has met as a whole and in parts several times since the 
interim report was rnade to the Trustees in June. The results of our work
indicate that not enough effort has gone into finding and interviewing black 
faculty candidates, that the effort put into student recruitment seems to 
have been ineffective so far, and that middle income minority students will
have to be included in our new recruitn1ent campaign or the financial burden 
will be too great for the College to bear, 

A special fund of at least $1, 500 should be establ is hed and 
maintained in the Admissions Budget to hire minority students 
already at the College to recruit potential minority candidates. 

We expect that by January 1, 1979, 10% of the matriculated 
undergraduate student body will be members of minority groups. 

The recommended additional financial aid necessary to reach 
this goal is $60, 000 per year. Our Comrni ttee felt this would 
be nearly irnpossible and i s recommending instead an additional 
$25, 000 per year, which at the end of four year s will mean 
$100, 000 per year, enabling approxiinately ten additional 
ininority students to enter each year. 

II. Monitoring Committee: 

we recommend that an Ad Hoc Committee of the T rustees be 
established to monitor the i mplementation of the Affirmative 
Action Program and to report annually 1..o the Board of T r ustees. 

It wo uld assist in the 11 Periodic Progress Repo r ts' ' refer r ed to 
in the Statement of Hespons ib i lity of t he Affirmat i vc Action 
Program. 

It wo uld help in t he i_mpl emeni..ation of the AA p r o gram. 

T hi s committee should be composed of t hree trustees. thr ee 
fa culty and t hree s t udents , appointed b y t he B o a rd of Trustees. 

III. Recru i tment of Black Faculty : 

\Ve worked lon g a n d serious ly on r e cruitment o f m ore m inor ity 
facu lty, and a rri ved at s ome suggestions and goal s whic h we will
hand o ver to t he Monitoring Committee fo r i t s fil es. We feel 
1..hat the Affi rmat ive Action Program s hould accomplish our goal, 
and t here is no n eed to n early duplicate ce r tain parts of the AA 
program at this time. 

October 12 , 1973 
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